
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

To our Valuable Customers, 

 

Due to this lock down, for safety purposes for our customers and our team, VFSC will be minimizing 
physical contact in our premises. We are taking all necessary steps so that we can continue to serve 
our customers within a reasonable time. 

All of our staff are working remotely from home. Please send us an email on registrar@vfsc.vu. We 
will try our best to serve our customers in a timely manner as possible. 

During this lockdown we encourage our customers to use our digital means as far as possible 
especially for payments or internet banking with the following banks: 

BSP Vanuatu- 193685801  
National Bank of Vanuatu: 0097233007 
 
US DOLLAR BANK ACCOUNT 
 
BANK NAME: BANK SOUTH PACIFIC LIMITED 
ACCOUNT NAME: VANUATU FINANCIAL SERVICES COMMISSION 
ACCOUNT NUMBER: 01-936858-81 
SWIFT CODE: BOSPVUVX 
 
Please ensure that you include your Business Name/ Company in the transaction reference field, so 
that we are able to allocate your payment correctly. 

 

We thank you for your understanding 

 

VSFC Management 


